
 

SAN MIGUEL COMMUNITY SERVICES DISTRICT 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT THE San Miguel Community Services District Board of Directors will 

hold a public hearing on: 

Thursday, June 24, 2021, 7:00 P.M., 1150 Mission Street to consider the following: 

 Adopting a Resolution of the Board of Directors of the San Miguel Services District approving and adopting the 

2021 report of delinquent sewer /water charge and authorizing delinquent water and sewer service charges to be 

collected on tax roll 

Description: 

On June 24, 2021, 7:00pm in accordance with Health and Safety Code Section 5473.1, the District Account Clerk 

mailed letters to owners of real property notifying them of the District’s intent to have delinquent water and sewer 

services charges placed on the 2021-2022 County tax roll for collection, pursuant to Health and Safety Code 

Sections 5473 and 5473a by filing a written report with the Auditor-Controller’s office of the County of San Luis 

Obispo, containing a description of each parcel of real property with delinquent water and sewer service charges 

and the owner. 

Interested persons are invited to be present at the public hearing at which time all interested persons will be given 

the opportunity to present oral or written testimony for or against said report. If you elect to attend the Public 

hearing, please be advised that any written info to be given to the Board of Directors must be provided to the 

District on or before June 17th 2021.  Written comments, by you, may choose to explain why you are disputing 

the charges.  

BY ORDER OF THE SAN MIGUEL COMMUNITY SERVICES DISTRICT BOARD OF DIRECTORS. 

 

 


